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WELCOME TALENT 
(Originally published March 1966) 

Under the heading of Consultant Corner, the Bulletin extends a very warm welcome 

to the Medical Center’s Chaplain-in-residence, Norman Lovein. Having admired the quiet 

and comfortable style of Lovein columns appearing in the local newspaper during the past 

year, we were pleased when he agreed to become a contributor. We hope he will remain 

as a regular monthly fixture, if not under the consultant heading, then any other of his own 

choosing. 


